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Team #5648 

In March 2015 at Sydney’s Olympic Park the 
Melbourne RoboCats competed at the 
Australian FIRST® Robotics Competition (better 
known as the FRC). This was the first all-girl 
team outside of NSW to compete in the most 
sophisticated robotics tournament of its kind, 
and against some of the best teams in the 
world. In its rookie year, the RoboCats were 
honoured to receive the prestigious Judges’ 
Award. 

The team is now in the process of preparing 
for the 2016 FRC season (starting in January), 
and is keen to hear from any high school girls 
who might be interested in joining our team. 
No experience is necessary!!   

All inquiries can be directed to either:  

• Milorad Cerovac at 
milorad.cerovac@gmail.com  

• Dr Therese Keane at tkeane@swin.edu.au 

The Melbourne RoboCats would like to 
acknowledge the support of the following 
companies/organisations: 

Ford engineers visit the RoboCats 

The RoboCats and their robot which they named Cat-

a-Tonic delivers two totes onto the scoring platform 

The FRC tournament is a celebration of what each 

team has achieved in a six week build period 

Robot build season well under way 


